Weekly Update!

Today is the end of the first quarter of the 2020-2021 school year! Please take a moment
to give yourself a pat on the back for all of your hard work and student support. Also
give those kiddos a pat on the back for making it through a very strange and stressful
first quarter. Remember that students have to be logged into their classes each day. If
there is an issue, contact the student’s teacher as soon as possible. If you have
guestions regarding your student and their progress, please don’t hesitate to call the
school office or email teachers. They are invested in the well-being of your student!

Look out for report cards! They should be mailed out early next week. Along with that,
there is no school tomorrow, November 6, 2020, so that teachers can get grading
completed.

Lowell High School: Need extra help? Want in person instruction? Students can attend
in person tutoring/instruction each day for up to two hours. This must be pre-arranged
so contact the Lowell High School Office at 541.937.2124 to set up a time!

Next week is College Application Week!

What does this mean? It is a chance for students to finish the FAFSA, apply to college
and focus on scholarships! Seniors it's time to request letters of recommendation.

A few of the events planned for this week:

Monday, Nov. 9 YouTube Videos (GEAR UP)

Tuesday, Nov. 10 Staff * Why apply

Wednesday, Nov. 11 No School

*Thursday, Nov. 12 LCC/Oregon Promise (25 minute appt.)
*Friday, Nov. 13 LCC/Oregon Promise (25 minute appt.)

Earlier this week, communication was emailed out to families regarding the new
guidance on school re-opening and the metrics regarding Covid-19. Please review this
email and if you have gquestions send them via email to info@lowell.k12.or.us. Even with
the relaxed guidance, Lane County is still not meeting the minimum standards for re-
opening therefore, Lowell School District does not have any additional plans to increase
in person learning at this time. We will continue to plan and communicate as
circumstances change.

Just one last reminder that there is no school on Wednesday, November 11, in
observation of Veteran’s Day.

Have a great week, be safe and stay healthy!
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